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Deadwood Food 
Coop order  

Order due Oct. 29 
(already too late!) 
Distribution 
November 8th 
Thursday, after 
2:00, Deadwood 
Community Center 

Swisshome-
Deadwood Rural 
Fire Protection 
District monthly 
board meeting 

November 8th.  
7pm, Swisshome 
station 

Deadwood Creek 
Services Annual 
Mtg 

November 11th 
Potluck 5:00 
Meeting 6:00 

Mapleton Lions 
Club Breakfast 
(see article) 

November 11th 
Sunday 7:30-10:30 

Mapleton Book 
Club (see article) 

November 13th 
Tuesday 

Turkey Bingo 
(see article) 

November 16th 

Friday 6pm 
Third Saturday November 17th 

dinner 6:30, music 
7:30 

Mapleton Food 
Share 

November 8th 

Thursday 10-2 
November 24th 

Saturday 
Triangle Lake Food 
Share 

November 16th  
11-2 20280 Blachly 
Grange Rd. 

Julie Daniel’s 
Citizenship Party 
(See Article) 

November 16th 
2-5:30 
Claim 52 

Thanksgiving 
day of intentional 
gratitude and 
gluttony 

November 22 
Thursday 

 
 

DCS Annual Meeting  
 
Sunday November 11 
Potluck at 5pm.  Meeting starts at 6pm. 
Come hear what's going on in our 
community, vote for DCS board members, 
and pick up your Deadwood Birthday 
calendar! 
If you would like to run for the board, or 
have an item to add to the agenda, please 
contact Carina, DCS Convener, at #3015 
or ridethewave1220@gmail.com  
 
Message from DCS Board 
 
Dear Community,  
Please DON'T leave your unwanted items at 
the community center.  It creates more 
work for the people who clean and 
maintain the center.  The 10 boxes of VHS 
tapes were especially heavy and irritating.   
If you want to donate to the center, here 
are some things we could actually use: 
Metal spatulas, 
Wooden stirring spoons, 
Large serving spoons, 
Large pots- 6 qt. or larger 
Griddle  
Blender that works 
Food processor that works 
Pasta server, 
Whisk, 
Trash bags- kitchen size and 40 gallon 
Large baking pans, 9x13 or larger 
Spice rack 
 
Thanks, DCS board (Current board 
members: Mikelle Loar, Danelle Sundstrom, 
Carina Robicheaux, Churpa Rogers, Brian 
Stapp) 
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Celebrate with me & help local 
asylum seekers from Julie Daniel 
 
Dear Deadwood Family, 
On November 16th, after 47 years as a 
“permanent resident”, that is, a Green Card 
holder, I will take the oath and become a 
naturalized US citizen.  Many people have 
asked me why I would want to, given the 
troubled state of the nation.   
Like many others, I’ve been angered and 
upset by the relentless assault on civil 
liberties, minorities and the environment 
under the current administration.  Only 
citizens can vote, and each vote is more 
important than ever.   
The occasion of becoming a citizen also 
gives me a unique opportunity to have a 
little activist fun.   
To celebrate my ability to vote, I’m raising 
money for GLAD (Grupo Latino de Accion 
Directa of Lane County) to jumpstart a 
program that will match good hearted pro-
bono attorneys with local asylum seekers. 
Eugene Immigration attorney Raquel Hecht, 
GLAD board member, reports that dozens 
of people seeking asylum contact her office 
each month. She has to turn most of them 
away. Asylum seekers are among the most 
vulnerable people in our community. They 
are recent arrivals, generally have no 
money, and are in desperate situations.  
Hecht has been widely recognized for her 
skill and for the number of pro-bono cases 

she takes on, but she cannot meet the need 
single handed.  We need more attorneys 
willing to step up and “adopt” an asylum 
seeker.  GLAD is poised to make that 
happen.  
Getting a residency visa or becoming a 
naturalized citizen is no picnic.  Those 
fleeing violence and oppression, who speak 
limited or no English, and lack funds to hire 
legal representation face a terrifying 
bureaucratic minefield.  I’m a white, 
financially stable, European born, long-time 
resident with three US born children and I 
found the process expensive, time 
consuming and intimidating. It took a year, 
$1,000 in fees and travel expenses, and I did 
not need a lawyer or interpreter to help me.  
The generous folk at Claim 52 have kindly 
agreed to host a post oath taking party.  
Please join me November 16th and lend a 
hand to some neighbors who need our 
help.   
Immigration Celebration FUNdraiser 
Where:  Claim 52 Kitchen, 1203 Willamette 
St, Eugene (www.claim52kitchen.com) 
When: Nov 16th 2pm to 5:30pm (drop in any 
time) 
Want to help but can’t attend?  No 
problem!  I’ll be running a Facebook 
fundraiser; you can send a cheque to GLAD, 
329 E 8th Ave, Eugene, OR 97401, or give 
cash or a cheque to JAN KINNEY (thanks 
Jan!) to deliver to the event.  GLAD will be 
launching a website in a week or so and you 
will be able to donate directly to them there 
too.  
I hope to raise $100 for every year I’ve been 
here:  $4,700!   
Submitted by Julie Daniel 
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Destination Unknown 

 
Oh I wish I was a spider hundred feet out on 
the end of a string gloating outward on the 

breeze 
Wondering what the trip will bring 

Will I land in grassy field or in thorny bush 
to rest 

The adventure is the thing 
That’s the part I like the best  

Spider, spider would you trade that 
moment on the autumn breeze for the busy 

life I lead 
Assuming yours is one of ease 

What a corny thing you wish sill human with 
your work busy, busy all day long doing 

tasks you cannot shirk. Spiders do not think 
these things needing not to find our way.  

All we need is one slight breeze gloating on 
this autumn day 

 
Deadwood Pioneer Cemetery News 

On Saturday, 10/20, about 15 adults and 
children came to the Deadwood Pioneer 
Cemetery – some mowed, some pruned 
holly and English Ivy, some cleaned, and 
some just came to visit and see what was 
going on. 

At a young age Emma Meier caught her 
mom’s interest in genealogy research, and 
when she saw a video of “The Good 
Cemeterian” (Andrew Lumish in FL) who 
cleans veterans’ headstones, she decided 
that she wanted to do that here.  

In Siuslaw Elementary School, 
Emma belongs to the Kindness Club, which 
challenged each student to do a service 
project over the summer.  Emma started 
fundraising last May for her service project 

to restore and beautify the Deadwood 
Pioneer Cemetery. She raised $600 to 
purchase tools and the same extra special 
(pH neutral) cleaner that is used to clean 
the White House.  

This past Saturday she, along with her mom 
Nicole and brother Lincoln, invited a few of 
her Kindness Club friends to help her begin 
the process. Their goal was to complete 10 
headstones; however, they worked so hard 
they completed 25!!  This will be an ongoing 
project for Emma, and we are so thankful 
for her excellent work and vision.  What an 
ambitious and dedicated young lady!   

We are so thankful for every volunteer that 
helps us out throughout the year!   

DPC Board of Trustees 

 

 

 
Vote Naked! 

 
 

or in a tux, or in a ball gown 
But, for goodness sake 

VOTE 
It’s important 
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Ernie’s Winter Tree 

 

 
 

Thank You Deadwood 
 

 

 

Mapleton Lions Breakfast 

November 11, 2018 at The Mapleton Lions 
Club7:30AM to 10:30AM  

Proceeds go toward Scholarships 

And………. 

Turkey Bingo 

November 16th 6pm. Mapleton Lions Club 
20 games, 20 turkeys. Free Popcorn!  

Your attention is a resource, Your 
resource, be aware where and how you 

spend it 

Sub by Steve Cosi 

 


